
To whom it my concern: 
 
It is with great pride that I write this letter of reference for Jose (Pep) Romo. I have had the 
pleasure of working closely with Jose and have witnessed firsthand his exceptional maturity, 
dedication, and commitment to the game of baseball. Jose is the kind of athlete every coach 
hopes to have on their roster. His work ethic is second to none, consistently showing up early, 
staying late, and making the most of every opportunity to improve. His outstanding practice 
habits set the standard for those around him—he approaches every drill and repetition with 
focus, intensity, and a drive to get better every single day. 
 
What truly sets Jose  apart, however, is his maturity both on and off the field. Jose conducts 
himself with humility and respect. He leads by example and has earned the trust and admiration 
of coaches and teammates. I have no doubt that Jose (Pep) Romo’s character, dedication, and 
passion for the game will continue to serve him well in all his future endeavors. Any program 
would be fortunate to have him. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Coach Marcos Rivera  
915-422-5679 
lenmarkconstructioninc11@yahoo.com 
 
 
Thank you  
Marcos Rivera  
Lenmark Construction Inc.  
 


